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06 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer
RE: Year 7 Parent Welcome Event on 13.10.2021

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting the academy in what we know have
been challenging times. Our new Year 7 students here at Grace Academy Solihull have started the
year extremely well and we are proud to have them with us; there have been many highlights over
the past 4 weeks and we would like to thank you for supporting your child with what has been a very
smooth transition from primary school.

Our academy is based on excellent relationships with parents and carers and we are aware that due
to Covid restrictions you will not have had the opportunity to visit our Academy in person. Therefore,
we would like to invite you to an informal Welcome Event for Year 7 Parents & Carers.

The event will be held on Wednesday 13 October from 4.00 pm-5.00 pm. The evening will consist of
a presentation from the Principal in the lecture theatre, after which you will then be escorted to your
child’s tutor room, where your child's tutor will give a short talk on how the children have settled in
and what work they have been doing in tutor sessions. To round up the evening we will finish with an
informal coffee and tea in the canteen where a number of senior staff will be present to meet you.

To ensure we stick to guidelines relating to the ongoing pandemic, we will need to know numbers for
this event, therefore could you please indicate if you will be in attendance by using this Google Form.

| do hope you are able to attend and we look forward to meeting you at the event.

Yours sincerely

DA

Mr Darren Gelder
Principal
For and on behalf of Tove Learning Trust
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https://forms.gle/cxMYurADTn5jgeuh9

